From: Kedington Clerk

Sent: Mon, 6 Jan 2020 15:13:37 -0000

To: Mills, Penelope

Subject: Application No DC/19/0834/RM **Attachments:** Extract from KPC 125-06.docx

Importance: High

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Penny

Thank you for sending the re-consultation in respect of Reserved Matters Application for the Haverhill North East Development.

Kedington Parish Council has no further comments to make on the re-consultation but would hope that previous discussions regarding tree planting to protect Calford Green will still stand. I have attached an extract of the minutes taken when you attended Kedington Parish Council meeting on 19 November 2019, which highlights concerns of both Kedington Parish Council and Kedington Action Group.

I look forward to hearing from you when a meeting with interested consultees has been arranged.

Kind Regards

Marion Farrant – Clerk Kedington Parish Council

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.